
Important information
Improved visibility of super assets 
in family law proceedings comes 
into effect in 2022
To discourage current or former partners from 
hiding or under-disclosing their superannuation 
assets, legislation was passed in September 
2021 which allows the Australian Tax Office 
(ATO) to release super information to a family 
law court. From 1 April 2022, a person in family 
law property proceedings may apply to the 
court to request their former partner’s super 
information from the ATO.

Changes to the Diversified Socially 
Responsible Investment (SRI) option 
We have made a change to the investment 
screening limit for the private equity asset class 
in the Aware Super Diversified SRI option.  

On or after 1 December 2021, up to 5% of the 
private equity asset class in this option was 
invested in companies and other entities that 
don’t meet the screening criteria. 

We have included these investments to better 
manage this option to meet its investment 
objective and to increase diversification of the 
private equity asset class. 

This means there may be a small exposure to 
investments that do not meet the screening 
criteria of the Diversified SRI option, however the 
relevant external managers who invest in these 
assets have indicated that they are exploring 
options to exit these investments. Investments 
in the Diversified SRI option are assessed for 
their sustainability credentials, as well as their 
ability to deliver strong returns and the option is 
still managed according to these principles. 
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Important information

Personal advice requires the provider to act in the client’s best interests and take into account the 
client’s circumstances. These rules do not apply to general advice. This communication contains 
general advice only and no personal advice. We have not taken into consideration any of your 
objectives, financial situation or needs or any information we hold about you when providing this 
general advice. Further this communication does not contain, and should not be read as containing, 
any recommendations to you in relation to our product. Before taking any action, you should 
consider whether the general advice contained in this communication is appropriate to you having 
regard to your circumstances and needs and seek appropriate professional advice if you think you 
need it. Contact us to make an appointment to see one of our representatives. Before making a 
decision about Aware Super you should read our product disclosure statement and Target Market 
Determination (TMD) available at aware.com.au/PDS or call us and we’ll send you a copy. Issued by 
Aware Super Pty Ltd ABN 11 118 202 672, AFSL 293340, the trustee of Aware Super ABN 53 226 
460 365. Financial planning services are provided by our wholly owned financial planning business 
Aware Financial Services Australia Limited, ABN 86 003 742 756, AFSL No. 238430. You should 
read their Financial Services Guide before making a decision.

Contact us 

Phone  1300 650 873 

Web  aware.com.au

Post  PO Box 1229, Wollongong NSW 2500
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